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Plan Review - 164 Orange Ave

Good afternoon,

Antonio Gary

Thursday, February 06, 2020 10:28 AM
Dorinda Francis

Kyana Woolridge

Plan Review - 164 Orange Ave

We have reviewed the plans for a new teacher’s parking lot at 164 Orange Ave.

At this time we have no fire department operational concerns to approving the project.

Regards,

Antonio Gary, Chief of Department
Irvington Department of Public Safety

Fire Division
One Civic Square

Irvington, NJ 07111
Agary@irvingtonnj.org
973-416-5677 (Office)
973-399-6788 (Fax)




